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PERMANENT MISSION OF THE REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
TO THE UNITED NATIONS AND OTHER INTERNATIONAL
¢ ORGANIZATIONS, GENEVA

NG BLPNE

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of the Philippines to the United
Nations and Other International Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to
the Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human - Special
Procedures Branch and has the honor to acknowledge receipt of the letter dated 13
December 2018 from Ms. Beatriz Balbin, Chief of the OHCHR Special Procedures
Branch, transmitting joint communication AL PHL 10/2018 of even date.

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of the Philippines to the United
Nations and Other International Organizations in Geneva avails itself of this
opportunity to renew to the Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for
Human Rights — Special Procedures Branch the assurances of its highest
consideration.

Geneva, 14 December 2018

OFFICE OF THE UN HIGH COMMISSIONER FOR HUMAN RIGHTS
Palais des Nations
52 Rue des Paquis
CH-1201 Geneva

Attention : The Special Procedures Branch

47 Avenue Blanc, 1202 Geneva, Switzerland
Tel. No.: (+41) 22-7161930 / Fax: (+41) 22-7161932
email: geneva.pm@dfa.gov.ph e www.genevapm.dfa.gov.ph



